
Friday 10th May 2024

Dates for your Diary

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Congratulations to Hawks class 
who had the highest attendance last 

week. 

Attendance Ted

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATS begin
Thursday 16th May ‘Stay and Play’ for current 
Wrens parents 9 am
Friday 17th May Swimming for Hawks class at 
Dover
Wednesday 22nd May Aladdin Production 6pm 
Thursday 23rd May Aladdin Production 6pm 
Friday 24th May Swimming for Hawks class at 
Dover
END OF TERM 5

START OF TERM 6
Monday 3rd June Staff Development Day, 
School closed to pupils
Tuesday 4th June Children return to School
Wednesday 5th June KS1 Pet Show 9:30am

Writer of the Week
Ivy (Hawks)

Reader of the Week
Bea (Hawks)

Scientist of the Week
Lenny (Eagles)

Mathematician of the Week
Darcie O (Hawks)

Citizen of the Week
Piper (Owls)

Nominated by several 
children for being a kind 

friend

This Week’s Awards

Football Team

This week’s news
We are thrilled to share some exciting news 
about our newly-formed netball team. They 
have achieved remarkable success! Despite 
having only three training sessions under 
their belt, they participated in a netball 
tournament this week and played brilliantly. 
A massive congratulations to the entire team 
for their hard work, dedication, and 
sportsmanship. 

Rugby Star!

Congratulations to Riley (in 

Puffins) on his well-deserved 

successes in rugby. He has 

been awarded the title of 

Coach's Player of the Year. 

Our youngest 
children in Wrens 
have had their first 
swimming lesson. 
Their enthusiasm was 
evident as they 
splashed and explored 
the water. 

Emilie (Puffins)
Stanley (Robins)
Lyra (Wrens)

Verity (Puffins)
Chase (Hawks)

Riley was then selected to participate in a 
tournament for Dover Rugby club, where he not 
only received the Player of the Week award but 
was also named Player of the Tournament, a 
truly impressive accomplishment. Well done 

Riley – you clearly have lots of talent! 

We look forward to 
seeing your 
continued progress 
and success in 
future 

tournaments. 

Swimming

Netball Team


